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 SUNDAY 07 May 2017  PRAYER MINISTRY 

If you would like 
someone to pray with 
you, please come to the 
front of the church at the 
end of the Service 
 
PRAYER CHAIN 

If you have an urgent 
prayer request, please 
text it to 07590 664819 
 
You are very welcome to 
join us to pray before our 
Sunday Services at 0930 
and 1745 in the Vicar’s 
Office 

 
@church_htr 
@TrevorPatterso1 
 
We have an HTR 
Facebook group; 
just search Holy 

Trinity Richmond to join it. 

 1000 
 
 
1830 

Holy Communion - Kate Webb 

The marks of Christian living from Romans 12 - ... walking in each other's shoes (Romans 
12:15,16) 
Evening Service - Ellie Hughes 

Worship evening 

 

 MONDAY 08  THURSDAY 11  

 2000 Call to Prayer @ HT School  0730 
 
 

Prayer Meeting 
 

 

 TUESDAY 09  FRIDAY 12  

 1930 Knit, Natter or Knot  0915 
1400 
1930 

Oasis 
Prayer for the Nations 
Riverbank Trust - Home Office Community 
Sponsorship scheme 

 

 WEDNESDAY 10  SATURDAY 13  

 1130 
1830 

Holy Communion - Robert Lucas 
Collide 

 0930 
 

Who Let the Dads Out  

 NEWCOMERS  TODAY - MORNING 
 

 

Welcome to Holy Trinity! Please do introduce 
yourself and fill in one of our Welcome Cards. 
We look forward to meeting you 

 

Fledglings (Ages 0-3) 
Scramblers (Ages 3-5) 
Climbers (Years 1-3) 
Explorers (Years 4-6)  
Quest (Years 7-9) 

In the Christ Church Room 
In the Lounge 
In the Small Group Room  
In the Main Hall 
In the Vicar’s Office 

 REACHING OUT WITH GOD’S LOVE AND POWER 
 HELPING ONE ANOTHER LIVE FOR JESUS 

Please stay with your children until they are settled in to their groups. 
Please collect your children as soon as the Service has finished 
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  GETTING INVOLVED 

 Riverbank Trust are embarking on a new ministry aiming to accommodate, support, and welcome a Syrian refugee family under the 
Home Office Community Sponsorship scheme. If you would like to find out more about how you can be involved in this new venture, 
we will be holding an information evening on Friday 12 May from 1930 to 2100. Light refreshments will be available and we will also be 
joined by Tania Bright from Church Response for Refugees. If you are able to attend please sign the list at the back of church. 
 

Congratulations to Churchwardens Mark Lambert and David Ewart, to PCC members Kate Bertaut, Mark Johnston and Sara 
Kandiah, and to Deanery Synod members Karin Boyton, Judy Mathieson, Sue Reed and James Thornton elected at our Annual 
Parochial Church Meeting last Sunday. 
 

Karis Kids is organising a day of prayer and fasting on Monday 8 May, seeking the Lord for His wisdom as they plan to change the Karis 
criteria to enable the churches to support more families. It would be great if you could join them in prayer – and fasting if you wish - on the 
day. 
 

Join us for an afternoon walk from St James’s Park to Camden, via Hyde Park, Green Park and part of the Jubilee Greenway (about 7 
miles) on Sunday 14 May, setting off from church after the Morning Service. Bring a sandwich or buy one on the way. Contact Keith Nurse 
for more details 
 

Mark and Millie Anderson would like to extend an open invitation to join them for a leaving drink on Saturday, 20 May at One Kew Road 
Pub (TW9 2NQ) in Richmond, from 2000. Their last Sunday at HTR will be on 11 June. It would be great if you could join them.  
 

We are having a Baptism and Confirmation Service on the evening of 21 May. If you would like to be Confirmed (and Baptised as well if 
you haven't already been) please speak to Trevor Patterson 
 

Richard Cheetham, Bishop of Kingston, invites people in his area who wish to deepen their Christian life and support the work of their 
church to a Day Conference on 17 June. See the poster on the Welcome Desk noticeboard for more details. 
 

A huge Thank you to all those who have sponsored Trevor Patterson for the London Marathon. Trevor did an amazing time (3 hours 55 
mins). If you have signed the sponsorship form, your donations can be given to the Church office, and we will direct them to Open Doors.  
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